
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

SATURDAY CITIBUS SERVICE TO THOMPSON PARK  

Effective Saturday June 24th through September 2nd     

 

THE A-2 WASHINGTON STREET BUS WILL SERVICE THE THOMPSON PARK AREA 

AND WILL NOT BE SERVICING WASHINGTON STREET BY THE HIGH SCHOOL OR 

THE MEDICAL PLAZA ON SATURDAYS. 

 

PICNIC BASKETS AND COOLERS WILL BE ALLOWED ON THE BUS. 

 

AFTER DEPARTING FROM THE CENTENNIAL DRIVEWAY, THE BUS WILL CONTINUE 

UP WASHINGTON STREET, THEN TURN LEFT ONTO THOMPSON BOULEVARD. 

 

THE BUS WILL ENTER AND EXIT THE PARK AT THE FRANKLIN STREET ENTRANCE. 

 

THERE ARE TWO DROP OFF / PICK UP POINTS THAT ARE IDENTIFIED WITH “BUS 

STOP” SIGNS: 

 PLAYGROUND AREA 

 ACROSS FROM THE PAVILLION 

 

PICK UP TIMES:  10:40 A.M., 12:00 P.M, 1:20 P.M., 2:40 P.M., 4:00 P.M., 5:20 P.M. 

 

CITIBUS WISHES YOU ALL A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER! 


